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This Week Aug 30th to September 6th
 

 

TODAY  7:39 pm Sabbath ends 

Submit your prayer request during the week to:  

email: prayer2praise@ovsda.org 
 

Monday  

 
Community Services  

       accepting donations  

 Olaore Family Farewall 

Tuesday 
Community Services drive thru 

Food & Clothes closets  
Open until noon unless we run out of food 

Wednesday  7:00 pm 
Prayer Meeting, mother’s room 

studying: Power of Prayer book 

 4:00 pm EAS—vs– OVS Flag Football 

Friday OVS 5th-8th class Backpack weekend trip 

 7:30 pm Happy Sabbath Jesus 

Sabbath  9:30 am Adult Sabbath School   

 9:45 am Young Parents & Children’s SS 

11:00 am Worship Service

mailto:Prayer2Praise@ovsda.org?subject=Bulletin%20Prayer%20Request%20-%20OVSDA


 

First Reading Membership Transfers  

Rasmusson Family: Ryan, Tonja, Inta & Ivy 

INcoming To: Orangevale Adventist Church 

Orangevale Adventist School is NOW accepting 

students for the 2025-2026 school year.  

Story Tellers: Vicki is looking for those who like to 

tell a 5-7 minute children’s story during worship. 

Please text “Story” to (916) 560-1915 

https://ourchristianladies.com/registration
https://www.ovschool.org/school-resources/enrollment


        Orangevale Adventist School (OVS)  

& Kingdom Kids Preschool 

Office: (916) 988-4310  /  Email: office@ovschool.org 

Website: www.ovschool.org 

Orangevale Adventist Church  

Office: (916) 967-2838 

Email: office@ovsda.org   Website: www.ovsda.org 

Email Pastor at: tracy.baerg@nccsda.com 

Text Messages send from: (916) 560-1915 

Want to stay in touch with campus news? 

Scan the QR or click if viewing online. 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 

9:30 AM – 10:30 AM 
 

Adults (Quarterly Study) School room #11 

Young Parents Sabbath School BLC, Fireside 

Books of the Bible (Bible Study) School room #4 

 

Children’s Classes are held in our Better Living Center 

Youth (High School) BLC 

Juniors (5th-8th Grade) BLC 

Primary (2nd-4th Grade) BLC 

Kindergarten (4 years-1st Grade) BLC 

Cradle Roll (0-3 years) BLC 

mailto:office@ovschool.org?subject=Bulletin%20Link%20Question
http://www.ovschool.org
tel://9169672838/
mailto:office@ovsda.org?subject=Bulletin%20Link%20Question
http://www.ovsda.org
mailto:tracy.baerg@nccsda.com?subject=OV%20-%20Bulletin%20link%20Inquiry
https://app.textinchurch.com/connect-cards/QVoSbIbxKcDDk4g8bmKJ
https://forms.gle/GC8dDyuVDQbJYgPP7


COME WORSHIP WITH US 
Service starts at 11:00 AM 

Ministering to you today 

Greeter: Christina Nadler Elder: Paul Kramer 

Praise Team Lead: Jodi & Team 

Prelude, Postlude: Lorissa Cawood 

Audio/Visual Team: Ed Maynez 

Musical Meditation  

Music for Inspiration Praise Team & You! 

Welcome Niki Eby 

Invitation to Giving Mark Kramer 

Scripture Reading Cawood Family 

MATTHEW 28:20 

Children’s Story Pastor Tracy 

Music for Inspiration Praise Team & You! 

Prayer Paul Kramer 

Let us kneel before our God 

Message Pastor Tracy Baerg 

“YOU ARE NOT ALONE!” 

ORDINANCE OF HUMILITY  

 

THE LORD’S SUPPER 

Closing Hymn Praise Team & You! 

Musical Meditation  

Family Need Fund (Benevolent) Offering Collection 

 Foot washing locations:  

Families—Gym, Ladies-Fireside Room, Men-Primary SS Room 

communion cups will be collected following  



Scan for Link to  

Adventist Giving 

Online, or click here 

 

Questions?  
 jewett.d@gmail.com 

This Fund is where 

you can donate 

towards our current 

renovations and 

future improvements  

on the Orangevale 

Campus.  

-School Subsidies  
                  (three schools) 

-Utilities/Insurance/Taxes 

Sabbath School Ministries -Fellowship Luncheons, etc. 

-Office Staff, Supplies, Building/Property Maintenance 

-Music and Live Streaming Ministries (AV/Sound System) 

Monthly Need: $24,074 

https://adventistgiving.org/donate/ANPIK1
mailto:jewett.d@gmail.com








Mac n’ Cheese Tomato Sauce 

Money Donations 

  

We are serving more people 

than ever before and WE ARE 

IN NEED WEEKLY of the following items.  

Regular size is 17” 

Food for thought: If every family could 

bring a canned item or two each week 

& leave in the foyer bin = it would be a 

G R E A T  H E L P !   
 

We are currently having to purchase goods 

weekly at a cost of $300 or more. Any help 

either with monetary donations or goods is 

much appreciated.  

  

  

Many Thanks from, 
Your Food Closet Team 





https://forms.gle/GC8dDyuVDQbJYgPP7

